
Notice to Parents/Guardians 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are writing to inform you about potential side effects following the recent vaccination 

administered to students at [School Name]. It is important for you to be aware that some children 

may experience mild to moderate side effects. 

Common Side Effects 

• Soreness at the injection site 

• Fatigue 

• Headache 

• Muscle pain 

• Fever 

These side effects are typically mild and resolve on their own within a few days. However, if you 

notice any severe reactions or persistent symptoms, please seek medical advice immediately. 

For any concerns or questions, do not hesitate to reach out to our school health office at [School 

Health Office Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


